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To Whom It May Concern,



I am writing this letter to recommend Shahad Al-Jawashee, who recently completed an 
internship at Moonraker X. During her time with us, Shahad primarily focused on creating visual 
graphics for social media and web implementation using WordPress.



During her internship, Shahad demonstrated a positive attitude towards learning. She was always 
willing to assist with tasks and showed initiative in finding solutions to challenges encountered 
with web implementation. 



In addition, Shahad's visual design skills improved noticeably throughout her time with us. Her 
communication skills were clear and consistent, keeping us informed on the progress of her 
projects. We truly appreciated her contributions to the team.



Shahad is a dependable and motivated individual with a strong work ethic. I believe she would 
be a valuable asset to any team seeking someone with her skillset. Please feel free to contact me 
if you require further information.



Sincerely,
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